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HB5211 AS REPORTED WITHOUT AMENDMENT Sponsor: Rep. Steve Vear

Committee: TAX POLICY

Analyst(s): Stansell, Jim Completed: 10/25/01

State Fiscal Impact Local Fiscal Impact

Cost: None Cost: Indeterminate/Increase
Revenues: None Revenues: None

House Bill 5211 would amend the General Property Tax Act by allowing local units to provide to a taxpayer the option of 
filing a statement of personal property owned electronically. Under current law, a supervisor or other assessing officer is 
required to notify an individual who owns personal property to submit a written statement of all personal property owned by 
that person. HB5211 would allow the taxpayer to file such a statement electronically if a local units provides that option. 
 
As written, HB5211 would have no direct state fiscal impact. There may be a small cost to a local unit of implementing a 
system that would allow electronic filing. 
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